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Lornham among other organisation and individuals
recently made a donation in support of a Kenya
based project and the results are truly wonderful,

huge congratulations to David Taylor and the Team.
About the project:

The Source of Hope is a project dedicated to serve
the children of Kenya.

One focus for 2023 has been the delivery of the
Kiuvsyana Well project which provides a small town
of around 2,500 people with clean water to this

very dry area.

Working with the community, Founder Duncan Taylor
wanted to drill a well and provide a water point
with easy access to the community instead of the
long walk to the river. As you can see from the
photo's the project was a resounding success,
here's to many more!

For further information about upcoming projects
and how you can support please contact David at:
Info@sourceofhope.uk
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